
 

 

 

Subject: Permission for Secondment to Cheetahs Deliver Pty Ltd 
Dear Mr. Sajjad Ghorbani, 
 
I hope this message finds you well. 
 
As the current CTO and cofounder at Ilia Gostar, your valuable contribution to our team has been 
undeniable. It is with great pleasure that I write to you today regarding your recent request to pursue 
a six-month secondment with Cheetahs Deliver Pty Ltd in Perth, Australia. 
 
After thoughtful consideration, we are pleased to grant you permission to proceed with this 
opportunity. We recognize that this secondment aligns with your professional development 
aspirations, and we are fully supportive of your decision to undertake this endeavor. We believe that 
the experience gained during this period will not only benefit you personally but will also bring 
valuable insights and expertise back to our organization upon your return. 
 
Please ensure that all necessary arrangements are made to facilitate a smooth transition during 
your absence. Additionally, keep us informed of any developments or changes in your plans 
throughout the duration of your secondment. 
 
We are confident that you will excel in your new role at Cheetahs Deliver Pty Ltd and eagerly 
anticipate your return to Ilia Gostar following the successful completion of your duties. 
 
Warm regards, 
 

 

 
Leila Mousavi CEO, Ilia Gostar 
 


